
27th 
Sept 

 Macmillan 
Coffee morning  

2nd Oct Prospective 
parents Open 
Day 9.30 - 11.00 

4th Oct PTA 2nd hand 
uniform sale 
3pm 

7th Oct Volunteers  
information 
meeting – 
2.15pm 

10th Oct Rabbit class 
Phonics meeting 
2.15 

10th Oct Harvest Festival 
Church service 

15th Oct  Individual 
School photos 

18th Oct Prospective 
parents Open 
Day 9.30  - 
11.00 

23rd Oct Badger Class 
assembly 2.30 

24th Oct  Fox Class 
assembly  2.30 

25th Oct INSET Day  

28th Oct  Half term  

4th Nov  INSET day  

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
AUTUMN TERM 

2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

St John’s C of E Infant School 

Enquiring Minds and Open Hearts 

Week 3 

20th September 2019  

 

Values  News 
This term our value is Thankfulness. This week we have been reminding 

ourselves about the importance of saying thank you. By acting out the Bible 
story ‘The Man Who Came Back’ from the Children’s Story Bible we were 

reminded that of the 10 lepers who were miraculously cured by Jesus, only 
one came back to thank him. We know that it is often too easy for us to get 

carried away with our own successes and celebrations that we forget to 
thank those who have helped us along the way, but know it is important 

that we do just that. 

Marvellous Me News  

Wow! So many parents signed up already you are all doing so well.  

We are getting used to using the system and you should start to receive 

badges and achievements for your child/ren.  

We are trying not to bombard you and make the messages meaningful.  

 

 Well we are now pleased to say that all classes are in school and our learning is 

progressing in leaps and bounds as we adjust to new year groups and new 

expectations. Our new values leaders have their photographs displayed around the 

school now and are looking forward to being shining examples to all.  

We are now starting our week with a celebration assembly so that we may 

motivate learners at the start of the week. We love to celebrate all learning so 

please bring in awards given for skills you are learning out of school. This used to 

be on a Friday so please remember to bring them on a Monday instead. We are 

also awarding the star learner award for each class to celebrate a person’s learning 

from the previous week and discussing the range of learning tools they will have 

used to make that learning remarkable. This will be a certificate and added to 

Marvellous me.  

As part of our topic Marvellous Me we are all receiving lessons from the school 

nurse on Monday 23rd September on how to wash our hands. This will support our 

learning about our own health and the health of others. 

New Diary Dates:                                                                                                              

10th October Harvest Festival at the church                                                                

4th October – second hand uniform sale in playground at the end of the day.   

 

    

                                      


